

To: CanadaGAP Program Participants

Date: October 22, 2018

Subject: Brief Survey on Food Safety

Dear CanadaGAP Program Participant,

We invite you to participate in an international survey, "Does Food Safety Matter?", a project led by The Consumer Goods Forum/GFSI and project partner DNV GL, with support from GFSI-recognized programs like CanadaGAP.

The results from this 10-minute survey will identify trends and benchmarks in the area of food safety. You may receive this same survey from other partners. Please respond to the survey only once. The survey is anonymous and will close on Friday, November 9.

Click here to access the survey.

Thank you for participating!

Heather Gale Executive Director CanadaGAP Program

CanadaGAP® is a program developed in Canada to promote Good Agricultural Practices (GAPs) for fruit and vegetable suppliers.

